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Dear Parents and Carers,   
 
 
We are extremely pleased to announce that the ‘pop up’ swimming pool 
is returning to Stanton Bridge during Summer term.   The ‘pop up’ pool 
will be located on the school playground for 2 weeks, providing the 
opportunity for an intensive course of lessons for pupils in years 2 to 5.   
  
 
The cost of the swimming course over the 2 weeks will be £8 and £4 for 
Pupil Premium pupils.  
 
Pupils will need to bring to school on their allocated day(s):  

• Their swimming costume/trunks  
• A towel – big enough to wrap around themselves when walking to 

and from the pool   
• Shoes to wear to walk to and from the pool   
• Swimming cap 
• Goggles are optional.     
• A bag to hold wet items.   

Pupils will get changed using the school bathrooms and will cover 
themselves with their towel when walking to and from the pool.    
 
The days that your child will be swimming will be confirmed once the 
permission slip is returned.   Permission slips will be sent home with your 
child, please return this to your child's class teacher by Thursday 6th July 
2023.  
 
Miss S Cooper 
DHT 

 


